

100 W. Cedar Street Akron, Ohio 44307 Anthony W. O'Leary
John C. Fickes
Leonard M. Foster
Elisabeth B. Akers
Thomas L. Harnden
Stephanie N. Norris

Executive Director
Board Chairperson
Board Vice Chairperson
Board Member
Board Member
Board Member

March 14, 2016

Mr. Rick Rubright GeoStar P.O. Box 35067 Canton, OH 44735

Dear Mr. Rubright:

Working with the GeoStar Professionals Team remains a very successful endeavor. GeoStar introduced us to a concept of achieving important financial savings in our standard business services and products. Their professionalism and insights to a variety of savings opportunities has provided significant expense reductions to Akron Metropolitan Housing Authority. AMHA has confidence in the GeoStar model. They ask questions, listen well then make specific recommendations. Their team strives to source for more cost effective solutions and they continually uncover new opportunities in areas we originally were unaware. We are able to find savings and still meet our procurement standards. GeoStar's ability to work as a member of our team across multiple departments is additional testimony to their experience.

I am happy to recommend that you consider their services based upon our successful experience.

Sincerely,

ANTHONY W. O'

Executive Director

AWO/rm

Phone: 330-762-9631

Fax: 330-376-6821 Ohio Relay: 1-800-750-0750 (For those needing TTY/TTD)